
 

 

Date:  March 12, 2021 
To:   All Customers 
Subject:  Price Increase Notifications 

Please be advised of the following price increase notifications: 

• We have received notification from all domestic steel pipe 
manufacturers of an approximate 8% increase on all fire sprinkler 
pipe effective immediately.  

• Brecco has announced the below increases effective April 26, 2021. 
o All Thread Rod – 8-20% 
o Domestic Welded Pipe Nipples – 12% 
o UL/FM  / AWWA Valves – 8% 
o Ductile Iron Fittings – 6-8% 
o Lead-Free Bronze Fittings, Brass Nipples, Valves & 

Accessories 6-8% 
o Brass Valves & Accessories – 6-8% 
o Strut – 6-10% 

• Eaton has announced an average 15-25% increase on all B-Line 
products effective May 1, 2021 

• Watts has announced a 7.6% increase on all Watts, Ames and Febco 
products effective May 24, 2021. 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  


